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UK’S LEADING AFTER DINNER ENTERTAINER  

IS TOURING AUSTRALIA UNTIL MID-JANUARY AND WISHES YOU ALL 

A HAPPY CHRISTMAS 

 

 
Left to right: The Cat, Ian Healy, Phil Tufnell and Shane Warne 

 

In Brisbane there is a famous school, the Anglican Church Grammar School, known to all 

as “Churchie”. The Head of Sports is Ian Greig, former England and Surrey cricketer 

and brother of the late Tony. Each year he puts on a lunch for 1200 and this year was 

the 13th. After this year’s lunch he wrote to “the Cat” 

“Once again, thanks for a wonderful 40 minutes  – a great deal of very positive feedback including 

one below from one of our long term supporters.: 

“I think the Panel – Shane Warne, Phil Tufnell and Ian Healy, and the Guest 

Speaker - Bob “The Cat” Bevan are collectively the best group of speakers 

you have ever had. Did anyone record “The Cat’s” act? It would be great to 

hear it again, actually I would pay for a copy and I am sure I would not be the 

only one””. 

 

Before he left for Oz he was at Tonbridge AFC with Matt Le Tissier, Southampton, 

England and Sky legend. Dinner Chairman Roger Maddams wrote “Thanks so much for 

last night - you (and your sidekick Matt) were absolutely brilliant.” 
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